
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   

 
   

 
 

Heathfield Men’s Shed 
 

November & December 2023 

                 
Welcome to the November & December 
edition of the newsletter 

Latest news: 

The first Members General Meeting (MGM) went very 
well, with good attendance from members and ably 
chaired by Bob Curtis. All current committee members 
were re-elected and Bob has been voted onto ACH as a 
Trustee. Also Peter  Brock was presented with a Lifetime 
Membership for the Shed in return for the fantastic work 
he has done. 

 
 

 
 
We now have a confirmed for the visit to Lakedown 
Taproom on Wed 15th November. This will include drinks at 
the taproom and a tour of the new brewery and a chance 
to taste their new beers. Charcuterie boards will be 
available on the night at a cost of £7.00 per person. 
 
We also have a Christmas lunch at the Shed on Thursday 
21st December with food supplied by Cathy Harrington.  
Please book in the office diary at the Shed or WhatsApp us 
on the Shedders group. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Pub Evenings 

All are welcome to attend- no need to book, just turn up 
at 7.00pm at the Runt in Tun on fourth Monday of the 
month. Check the diary for the dates.  Martin & Andy the 
landlords very kindly donate some nibbles mid way 
through our sessions which is a fantastic gesture on their 
part. Next sessions are 27th Nov and 18th December. 

Workshop update and new products: 

The workshop has been reorganized to make more space 
for our working members. Also the COSSH cupboard has 
been updated and is now split between the one outside 
and one in the workshop. Lots of great work from Tony 
Buckwell for doing a complete list of all items and 
investigating the details for the dangerous items. 

We have a new product, as per picture below, and this is 
selling so fast that we are working hard to keep making 
them. 

 

Sales are still going well, after a post on Facebook and 
Little Tinkers help with our display outside the nursery. 

We are now starting building reindeers and other 
Christmas products to ensure that we have enough for 
the markets prior to Christmas 

Monthly breakfasts…… 
As with our pub evenings, there is no need to book in 
advance for this event, just turn up and enjoy a 
breakfast with fellow Shedders. This is a regular 
event on the second Monday of each month, at 
Hooks café (near the market place).  
The date of the next Breakfast Social will be Monday 
13th Nov and 11th December. 
 

 

 


